BRAUNTON PARISH COUNCIL
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Minutes of the Property Committee meeting held in the Council Chamber at

5.00 Monday 30 September 2013

	Present
	Cllr Spear in the Chair, Mrs Shapland, Mrs Spear, Mrs Blackmore, Lord, and Mrs Chesters.



	PR/9/2013/14
	Receive Apologies


	Received from Cllr Mrs Smith.



	PR/10/2013/14


	Declarations of Interest


	Cllr Mrs Blackmore declared a non-pecuniary interest in Minute No. PR/12/2013/14 as she is a Parish Council representative.



	PR/11/2013/14
	Minutes
	The minutes of the Property meeting held on 2 July 2013 were approved as a correct record and signed by the Chairman.

(N/C)



	PR/12/2013/14
	Bakehouse Centre


	Members considered quotations received from Mark Warner, Carpentry & Joinery and Scott Wilton Carpenter, Joiner & Building Services to replace the back door.

RECOMMENDED; That the Committee appoints Mark Warner, Carpentry & Joinery to carry out the works to replace the existing door with a hardwood door at a cost of £810.06.

Members considered the cost to repair the fire escape doors at the top of the steel steps and recommended any decisions be deferred and looked at in the next budget 2014/2015.

                                                                                (N/C)

	PR/13/2013/14
	Parish Hall Exit Fire Doors


	Members considered a quotation received from Mark Warner carpenter.

RECOMMENDED; That further quotes be obtained for the replacement of the threshold on the fire doors, left side of the stage.                                                   (N/C)



	PR/14/2013/14
	Fire Risk Assessment Review Parish Hall and Council Offices


	The Assistant Parish Clerk reported that the Parish Clerk would now do the Fire Risk Assessment review for the Parish Hall and Council Offices in-house.   (N/C)                                                                  



	PR/15/2013/14


	Committee Four-Year Development Plan


	The Committee considered its four-year development plan.

The Committee noted that more dog litterbins were needed in the Saunton Park area.  

Committee requested that Assistant Parish Clerk look into sponsorship for litterbins and benches and these items should be put on the next Property Committee Agenda for consideration.

RECOMMENDED; That the amendments be added to the Committees four-year plan. (N/C)



	PR/16/2013/14


	Budget 2014/15
	Members considered and amended its draft budget for 2014/15                                                          (N/C)                       



	
	
	


	
	The meeting closed at 6.25 p.m.

………………………………………Chairman
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